
28 January 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Caregivers, 

 

We hope you have had a wonderful summer break and that you and your children 

are looking forward to their return to school next Tuesday the 2nd of February.  

The school day will start at 8:45am so children should be arriving after 8:30am. They 

should be in their full summer uniform, which includes their school hat.   

 

As you will see, the new building is nearing completion and only needs a final council sign off; which will 

hopefully take place next week. This means the students who were to start in the new building next week 

will need to report to the following areas for the first week of school. 

 

Students with the following kaitiaki teachers, Mrs Wallace (Yr 2&3), Miss Farrell (Yr 2&3) and Mrs Hawke 

(Yr 2&3), should go to Rooms 1&2 (above the library). 

Students with the following kaitiaki teachers, Mrs Sokimi (Yr 4&5), Mr Surrey (Yr 4&5) and Mrs Hartnett 

(Yr 4&5), should go to the school hall. 

 

Please note that at 9am on the first day of school we will be holding a powhiri on the field in front of the 

hall deck to welcome new staff and students. New families to our school are asked to wait in the car park 

area (near the hall) to be welcomed. Our current school families are to join the assembled school. 

 

If you have any queries, please contact the main office. 

 

Looking forward to seeing all our tamariki back at school. 

God Bless. 

 

Ursula Hall 

Principal 


